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On 6/1/12 at approximately 0449 hours, officers received a report of a intoxicated male 
yelling and screaming obscenities and appears to have been beaten up on the corner of 
Mill and Main Street.  Officers made contact with JASON D. NEUMEISTER, 37 years of 
age, of Ketchikan, Alaska.  Upon investigation he was arrested for Disorderly Conduct-
Loud Noise.  He was transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Center where he was set 
to be Released On His On Recognizance.   
 
On 6/2/12 at approximately 1121 hours, officers responded to the Plaza Mall due to a 
report of intoxicated female who would not leave the area.  Officers made contact with 
LARENA E BAINTER, 41 years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska.  Ms. Bainter was 
transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Center where she was arrested for Violation of 
Conditions of Release.  She was held on $500.00 bail. 
 
On 6/2/12 at approximately 1309 hours, officers arrested ANTONIO D. PARKER, 23 
years of age, of Fairbanks, Alaska on an outstanding warrant.  He was transported to the 
Ketchikan Correctional Center where he was held on $500.00 bail. 
 
On 6/2/12 at approximately 1529 hours, officers arrested FELICIA A. BURTON, 35 years 
of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska on an outstanding warrant.  She was transported to the 
Ketchikan Correctional Center where she was held without bail. 
 
On 6/2/12 at approximately 1817 hours, officers arrested EMBERLY D. MICHAEL, 27 
years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska on an outstanding warrant.  She was transported to 
the Ketchikan Correctional Center where she was held on $250.00 bail. 
 
On 6/2/12 at approximately 1820 hours, officers arrested EMBERLY D. MICHAEL, 27 
years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska on an outstanding warrant.  She was transported to 
the Ketchikan Correctional Center where she was held on $100.00 bail. 
 
On 6/3/12 at approximately 0340 hours, officers were dispatched to 100 block of 
Thomas Street on a report of an assault.  Upon arriving officers interviewed CHRISTINE 
L. BRENDIBLE, 24 years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska, who state that she had been 
assaulted by MICHAEL A. RUSSELL, JR., 25 years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska.  
Officers documented injuries that were found on her.  Officers were unable to locate Mr. 
Russell that night and a warrant was issued for his arrest. 
On 6/5/12 at approximately1159 hours, Mr. Russell was arrested on an outstanding 
warrant for Assault in the Fourth Degree-Domestic Violence.  He was transported to the 
Ketchikan Correctional Center where he was held on no bail. 
 
On 6/3/12 at approximately 1000 hours, officers conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle I 
the 2900 block of Tongass Avenue.  Officers made contact with WALTON J. TULLI, 41 
years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska.  Mr. Tulli was arrested for Driving While License 

 



Suspended out of California and Violating Conditions of Release.  He was transported to 
the Ketchikan Correctional Center, where he was held on $500.00 bail for the Violating 
Conditions of Release and set to be Released on his own Recognizance for the Driving 
While License is Suspended. 
 
On 6/3/12 at approximately 1213 hours officers arrested LUCKIE M. WIEDEMAN, 43 
years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska on an outstanding warrant FROM Craig, Alaska.  He 
was transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Center where he was held on no bail. 
 
On 6/3/12 at approximately 1939 hours, officers received a report of theft from a 
residence at 1220 Woodside Apartments by a 16 year old female juvenile. 
On 6/5/12 at approximately 0352 hours, officers contacted a 16 year old juvenile female 
she was arrested for Theft in the Third Degree. 
 
On 6/5/12 at approximately 1457 hours, officers responded to a report of a male refusing 
to pay for a meal at Annabelle’s the leaving the area.  Officer contacted JAMES L. HALL, 
48 years age, of Ketchikan, Alaska. Mr. Hall was arrested for Parole Violation and 
transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Facility where he was held on no bail. 
 
On 6/6/12 at approximately 1315 hours, officers were contacted by Customs and Border 
Protection and advised that a wanted person arrived aboard a vessel earlier today in 
Ketchikan.  Officers provided assistance in warrant service for Customs and Immigration 
for the arrest of LUCIA A. TERRELL, 50 years of age, of Dania Beach, Florida.  Ms. 
Terrell was transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Center where she was remanded 
for Grand Theft in the Third Degree and Fugitive from Justice of the State of Florida with 
no bail. 
 
On 6/6/12 at approximately 2356 hours, officers were dispatched to an assault in 
progress between a male and a female in the parking lot of the Federal Building.  
Officers interviewed TERESA ORR, 23 years of age of Ketchikan, Alaska, who stated 
that she had been assaulted by FREDERICK D. LAUTH, III, 21 years of age, of 
Ketchikan, Alaska.  Mr. Lauth was arrested for Assault in the Fourth Degree-Domestic 
Violence.  He was transported to the Ketchikan correctional Center where he was set to 
be held without bail. 
 
On 6/7/12 at approximately 1522 hours, officers arrested JONATHAN D. ARRIOLA, 26 
years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska, on an outstanding warrant.  He was transported to 
the Ketchikan Correctional Center where he was held on no bail. 
 
On 6/7/12 at approximately 1715 hours, officers charged ERIC J.A. CHRISTIN, 29 years 
of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska, with Criminal Mischief while lodged at the Ketchikan 
Correctional Center. 
 
On 6/7/12 at approximately 2339 hours, officers observed a vehicle traveling at a high 
rate of speed in the 900 block of Stedman Street.  Officers made contact with DAVID S. 
HILL, 52 years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska.  Mr. Hill was arrested for Violating 
Conditions of Release, No Valid License and Misconduct Involving a Controlled 
Substance in the Sixth Degree.  He was transported to the Ketchikan Correctional 
Center where he was held on $500.00 bail. 
 



On 6/9/12 at approximately 2354 hours, WILLIAM BAGHOOMIAN, 42 years of age, of 
Ketchikan, Alaska, waved officers down in front of the Arctic Bar 509 Water Street, to 
make a report of an assault on his friend RAYMOND ROTH, 25 years of age, of 
Ketchikan, Alaska.  Officers made contact with Mr. Roth, who verified that he had been 
assaulted by JACOB T. EDENFIELD, 22 years of age, of Ketchikan, Alaska. Mt 
Edenfield was arrested for Assault in the Fourth Degree.  He was transported to the 
Ketchikan Correctional Center and set to be held on $1,000.00 bail. 
 
On 6/9/12 at approximately 0204 hours, officers observed a Maroon GMC SUV traveling 
West in the 800 block of Water Street without its taillights illuminated.  .Officers followed 
vehicle and observed the headlight and taillights come on and nearly sideswiped a light 
pole.  Officers made contact with KATHARINE A. DANIEL, 29 years of age, of 
Ketchikan, Alaska.  Ms. Daniel was arrested for Driving under the Influence.  She was 
transported to the Ketchikan Correctional Center where was set to be Released on her 
own Recognizance. 
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